
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
   Circular no. : 21-108/H04 

7th June, 2022 
Dear Parents,  

Circular on “Go To School Happily” Parents’ Seminar Activity  
 

Our school is committed to promote positive education and the healthy growth of students. 

Therefore, our school is going to hold a parents’ seminar on “Go To School Happily”. It is hoped 

that parents will develop positive management skills and prepare their children for the changes 

going to primary school. We sincerely invite our school parents to attend this seminar. Details of 

the seminar are as follows: 

 

Date 13th July, 2022 (Wednesday) 

Time 14:00 – 15:45 

Location School hall  

Fee Free  

Speaker Ms. Cheung Yan Ting (School Social Worker)            

 
 For enquiries, please contact Ms. Cheung Yan Ting.               

Yours faithfully, 
 

____________________ 

                    Chow Kim Ho 
                    Principal  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Reply Slip of Circular 21-108/H04 < Please return it to Ms. Cheung Yan Ting > 

 Circular on “Go To School Happily” Parents’ Seminar Activity  
 

Dear Principal, 
I acknowledge receipt of the above-mentioned circular regarding the Parental Seminar. 

 
* I    □ will participate in this seminar.       

□ will not allow to participate in this seminar. 
 

Prospective P.1 student’s Name:                            Parent’s Signature:                  

Contact no :                                                          Date:                 


